Proposed Minutes of December 8, 2020

The Ossincke Township Board did not met in Regular Session, at the Ossineke Twp. Hall. Meeting is cancelled due to COVID 19 and inability for
the board to have a virtual meeting.

The Treasurer reported balances on hand as of December 1. 2020 as follows:
$542,370.10 in the General Fund
$1,761.81 in the Liquor Fund
$106,286.22 in the Fire Protection & Equipment Fund
$6,411.00 in the Trust and Agency

January 11, 2021 meeting will be postponed at this time.

Jo’Lee S Dorie
Township Clerk



